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8th May 2025 

Dear Parents, 

 

In the interest of teaching our children about being accepting of differences what better 

way to embrace this, than through sport.  I have set up a football match, refereed by Mr 

Humphreys, between Haywood Grove and George Street Primary on Thursday 22nd 

May 3.45 kick off.  This match will be played at George Street, parents from both 

schools are invited to attend. 

 

As your child is a member of the school football team, we are inviting your child to take 

part in this friendly match.  If they are unable to commit, please can you let us know by 

Monday 12th May so we can offer out the opportunity to other pupils.   

 

Best wishes, 

 

Angela Hughes  

Headteacher 
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